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Telephone:  01442 256294    

Email: head@tudor.herts.sch.uk

____________________________________________________________________
 

 

Tuesday 24th September, 2019 
 

NSPCC Fundraising Event 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you know, the NSPCC visited our school today and delivered their Speak out, Stay 
safe assembly to share information with your child about how they can keep 
themselves safe from harm and get help if they have any worries.  They spoke to the 
children and staff about the valuable work they do across the country, and talked 
about how important it is for everyone in our school community to join them in their 
‘fight for every childhood’. 
 
However, as a charity, they can only provide these vital resources thanks to the 
financial support and generosity of their supporters. That’s why we’re raising money 
to help the NSPCC’s work in schools.  I am delighted to say that our school has 
chosen to support the valuable work of the NSPCC this term by taking part in a 
fundraising event, and I would really value your support and encouragement.  Next 
week, the children will be taking part in Buddy’s Big Challenge (an obstacle course 
being run by Mr Higgins and Mr Poole) – which will not only be exciting for our pupils 
but will also mean they’re raising money for the NSPCC’s vital work and helping keep 
even more children safe. 
 
Sponsor forms have also been sent home today and we ask that they are returned by 
Friday 18th October.  Once children have completed Buddy’s Big Challenge they will 
each receive a special Buddy badge.  More than that, they can also be proud that 
every penny raised will make a significant difference for children. By supporting the 
NSPCC we can work together to end child abuse. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, both with us and on behalf of the NSPCC 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Maxine Smith  
Deputy Head  


